City ©f Attleboro, MHlassachusetts

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Government Center « 77 Park Street
Attleboro, Massachusetts 02703
508-223-2222 « Fax 508-222-3046

November 10, 2010

Elise Ilona Jakabhazy

EPA New England

5 Post Office Sq. Suite 100
Boston, MA 02109-3912

Re: EPA Emergency Response
Removal Action at Walton and Lonsbury site, Attleboro, MA

This letter is being sent as a follow-up from the October 6, 2010 Conservation Commission hearing during which you
appeared to discussed the EPA Emergency Response to the Walton and Lonsbury Site in Attleboro, Massachusetts.
During that hearing, the Commission discussed if permitting would be required through the Wetlands Protection Act
or the City of Attleboro’s Wetlands Protection Ordinance. It was determined that the emergency response activities
were in fact exempt from filings with the Attleboro Conservation Commission and that the work can proceed without
receiving approval from the Conservation Commission.

The Commission thanks you for your assistance in this matter. If there are any questions feel free to contact me at
508-223-2222 x3145.

mn Commission,

Lee Fuller
Conservation Agent




